
 Ector County Independent School District 
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 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: CHILDREN’S INTERNET PROTECTION ACT (CIPA) COMPLIANCE 
 
DATE: March 23, 2010 
  
 
In order to maintain compliance with the Children’s Internet Protection Act (CIPA), the 
district must (1)  Maintain a technology that blocks or filters internet access, (2)  Maintain 
an internet safety policy that addresses specific issues,  (3)  Provide reasonable public 
notice and hold a hearing at least once to address items (1) and (2). 
 
Attached for your review is the following:  (1) CIPA compliance statement in regards to 
Lightspeed Systems Total Traffic Control Software that is currently utilized by the district 
and (2) CQ (Regulation) Electronic Communication and Data Management. 
 
 
 ********************  
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the district’s technology protection 
measure and Internet Safety Policy. 
 
 ******************** 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Hector Mendez     Tonya Tillman 
Superintendent of Schools    Assistant Superintendent 

for Business Operations 


